
Fun, Food, Facts, 
and Figures

All fifth grade families from the Fletcher Maynard, 
King Open, and Cambridgeport Schools are  
invited to come for an evening of food, meeting 
new people, and learning about the Cambridge 
Street Upper School. CSUS staff and scholars will 
be here to share information and answer questions 
about our school and its many opportunities.  
Rising 6th graders and their families will be able to 
meet teachers, hear from a panel of current CSUS  
scholars, and enjoy dinner and a performance by 
our Jazz Band with new and existing members of 
the Cambridge Street community. We look forward 
to meeting you.

Join Us

Tuesday, May 24 | 6:30 - 8pm

cambridgestreet.cpsd.us
158 Spring Street  n  Cambridge, MA 02141


